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State-of-the-Pandemic in RI with  
Dr. Philip Chan and Dr. James 
McDonald: A Conservator Conversation

The PPL Conservator Society is pleased to invite the 
public to our next Conservator Conversation. To launch a 
“mini-series” of Covid 19-related events, Dr. James 
McDonald and Dr. Philip Chan, RI Department of Health 
(RIDOH) clinical directors and leaders in the state’s 
Covid-19 fight, will update us on the trajectory of the 
pandemic and advise us how best to stay safe. They will 
then address questions that participants submit in 
advance. Drs. Chan and McDonald are new Conservators, 
and there will be a private “meet-and-greet” for other 
current Conservator Society members to welcome them 
on Zoom prior to the public event. 

November 2, 2021 | via Zoom
5:45—6:00 pm: Conservator Society pre-event virtual  
welcome reception for members and the doctors

6:00—7:00 pm: Event
Kits with wine and favors will be available for pick-up at PPL  
between 8 and 4 on the day of the event. Please submit all  
questions for the doctors in advance to Alex Rempis by no 
later than Wednesday, October 27. 

To RSVP, kindly email Alex Rempis at arempis@provlib.
org or call him at 401.575.6478 by Wednesday, 
October 27. Alex will send an email with kit pick-up 
instructions and a Zoom link for the event on Monday, 
November 1.

Front Image: Red COVID, Martha Kulman, 2020. 
Find this image and many more stories of our collective  
experiences during the pandemic at ricovidarchive.org


